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The NWS is working to increase the availability and usability of GIS products and services provided to the public. We invite you to take this voluntary survey on NWS GIS Data and Products so we can continue to improve our services and meet your needs.  The results of this voluntary survey will help the NWS improve its products and services as well as help to gather requirements for prioritizing the development and conversion of NWS data, products, and services into GIS-compatible formats. It will also provide the NWS with valuable information regarding its GIS users and what is most important to them with regards to having dependable GIS-friendly products and services. 

Per NWS policy, the public will have an opportunity to provide input on any proposed new or enhanced GIS products and services before a decision on operational implementation. Notwithstanding any other provisions of the law, no person is required to respond to, nor shall any person be subjected to a penalty for failure to comply with, a collection of information subject to the requirements of the Paperwork Reduction Act, unless that collection of information displays a currently valid OMB Control Number. Any information collected about you is subject to the NWS Privacy Policy found here: http://www.weather.gov/privacy 

Please take the survey here: www.placeholderurlforsurvey.com 

If you have questions that have not been addressed on this survey, please submit them here: nws.gis@noaa.gov


